
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL C IRCLE OFFICE CENTf.lt • 2540 SHUMARD O AK BOULEVARD 

T ALLA HASSEE, FLOIUI)A 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

January 26, 20 16 

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

hr.,.A-) 
Clyde D. Rome, Public Utility Analyst II, Division of Economics (;?ff.-1'-

RE: Docket No. 160025-EU: Duke/OUC Territorial Agreement 

Please place the attached notes in the subject docket file. Thank you. 
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Don Rome 

From: Don Rome 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Tuesday, January 26, 2016 10:59 AM 

'Bernier, Matthew Robert' 
cbrowder@ouc.com; Elisabeth Draper 

Subject: RE: Docket 160025 (Duke/OUC Territorial Agreement Extension) 

Thank you, Matt. This clarification is sufficient. We will place this email in the docket file and adjust the 

docket title accordingly. Regards, 

Don Rome, Public Utility Analyst 

Economics Division- Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6495 FAX: (850) 413-6496 

drome@psc.state .fl. us 

From: Bernier, Matthew Robert [mailto:Matthew.Bernier@duke-energy.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2016 9:40AM 
To: Don Rome 
Cc: cbrowder@ouc.com; Elisabeth Draper; Bernier, Matthew Robert 

Subject: RE: Docket 160025 (Duke/OUC Territorial Agreement Extension) 

Good morning Don-
You are correct, the reference to Osceola county was a drafting error on our part; sorry we didn't catch it before 

filing. Please let me know if you would like us to make any sort of filing to correct the error, or if this clarification will 

suffice. Thanks, Matt 

From: Don Rome [mailto:DRome@PSC.STATE.FL.US] 
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 1:45 PM 
To: Bernier, Matthew Robert 
Cc: cbrowder@ouc.com; Elisabeth Draper 
Subject: Docket 160025 (Duke/OUC Territorial Agreement Extension) 

*** Exercise caution. This is an EXTERNAL email. DO NOT open attachments or click links from 

unknown senders or unexpected email. *** 
Good afternoon, Matt. 

Staff has received the petition from Duke and OUC requesting approval of a term extension to the territorial 

agreement in Orange County (Docket No. 160025-EU). Both the instant petition and the proposed amendment 

requesting the term extension refer to the "Current Agreement" approved in 2007 as being applicable to 

Orange and Osceola Counties. 

In conducting preliminary research of the historical record supporting the Current Agreement, staff could not 

locate any references to territory within Osceola County. If you would, please clarify why the instant petition 

and the proposed amendment include Osceola County in the discussion of areas covered under the Current 
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Agreement for which the proposed term extension is being sought. This additional clarification would be most 

helpful to staff in evaluating the petition. 

Thanks for your attention to this matter. Regards, 

Don Rome, Public Utility Analyst 
Economics Division- Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6495 FAX: (850) 413-6496 
drome@psc.state.fl.us 
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